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PATRONS CIRCULAR REF: 064/2018

17 December 2018

Club Closed

To All Members

Please be informed that both the Clubhouses at
Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah and Bay Avenue will
close on:

¢ 4 February 2019, Monday from 5:00pm

for the Chinese New Year celebration. The
Club will re-open on 5 February 2019, as usual.

Wishing Everyone A Very Happy & Healths
Chinese New Year!!!

For Management Committee
The Old Frees’ Association
17 December 2018

Honorary Secretary




